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March 1st, 2023

To whom it may concern,

It is Stein Distillery’s pleasure to write a letter in support of the 2023

legislative proposal for an Oregon Spirits Board being submitted by the Oregon

Distillers Guild.

Stein Distillery pioneered the way for micro-distilleries in Eastern Oregon.

Establishing our roots in the remote town of Joseph, Oregon, we see tremendous

value in having representation for our craft through the Oregon Distillers

Guild. This ambitious proposal will become valuable not just to small

distillieries like us, but to the communities around us. As we continue to

work together we become a strong pillar to the Oregon economy.

To conclude, Stein Distillery fully supports the proposal for an Oregon

Spirits Board designed to improve revenue and visibility for our craft.

Sincerely,

The Stein Distillery Team


